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Application for a Premises Licence; Part of former Thoulstone Park Golf Club 
(Thoulstone Park) , Thoulstone, Chapmanslade, BA13 4AQ 

Since submitting the committee report for the above application on 26 March 2015, 
an agreement has been made between Environmental Health and the applicant, Mr 
Alex Lepingwell, to add the following condition to the licence should it be granted: 

“The premises licence holder shall ensure that save as may be permitted by the Live Music 
Act (as amended) and any other exemption provided under the same and/or the Licensing 
Act, no performance of live music consisting exclusively or mainly of drumming, whether 
amplified or not, shall take place on the premises outside the hours of 14:00 to 19:00 and the 
use of drums as part of any regulated entertainment shall not be permitted later than 23:00 
hours each night or before 14:00 hours each day”.

As a result of this Environmental Health have withdrawn their representation. 
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